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Good morning, 

I hope this letter find you and your families well. I hope you are managing to find some sense of ‘normal’ in your 

daily lives. We’ve certainly filled our days at school with exercise, fresh air and home learning activities with our 

key worker children. The sunshine has certainly helped! 

Teaching staff have now managed to speak with all of our families to say hello to the children in their class and 

have been heartened to hear that you are all well and have lots of news to share with us. 

In the coming weeks we will endeavour to touch base each week with the children. This may be the class 

teacher or another member of staff from school. This will be in the form of a quick phone call for the child to say 

hello. For parents, please continue to use the daily email slot to communicate any news or clarify any questions 

you may have. 

We have had no communication as yet about school re opening but please be assured that any information we 

do receive will be communicated to you in a timely manner. Teachers have met, and will continue to meet, 

regularly to discuss our children’s welfare and  how best we can meet individual pupil and family’s needs on our 

return to school. Keeping our children physically and mentally well will always be our first priority. 

Just a quick reminder that Friday is a bank holiday. Whilst school remains open for key worker children, online 

updates will not be posted that day. 

I hope you are enjoying the new look websites. Please bear with us, these are still under construction but we are 

very excited about how they look already! Please let us know us know if you have any difficulty accessing certain 

areas so we can pass that information on to the web design company. 

Many thanks and with very best wishes, 

Sarah Taylor 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=st%20nicholas%20primary%20school%20west%20tanfield&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=vd4nqjz2dMzTTM&tbnid=BMmDCqSXueubvM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://west-tanfield.n-yorks.sch.uk/&ei=c6lOUu2mN6mN7QaV6IGoCQ&bvm=bv.53537100,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFcdwl5OM8JSgARqP9wcGy0D7detw&ust=1380973290634471
mailto:admin@west-tanfield.n-yorks.sch.uk

